Paula Vandehey

From: nadine van lieshout <njvI728@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 6:52 AM

To: Paula Vandehey

Subject: Marigold Mile and Mural

Sent from my iPhone Paula
Thank you for your prompt response. '
Attached are the pictures of what | am requesting for Marigold Mile signs and then the pralrae/butterﬂy garden planting
area | would like to have completed in front of the mural on Water Street. .

As you can see the signs for MM are small with a painted Marigold attached to it. This would be given to the donor
as a "gift". Because donations would not be made at the same time "signs" would be up at various times and places.
2}. Mural area. MM will soon be planting marigolds along Water Street. Myself and a couple of friends are trying
desperately at get rid of the huge weeds in front of the mural and once we have succeeded at that we would like to
plant prairie plants, butterfly plants and milk weed to encourage butterfly habitat. Also | am very interested in having
the mural completed in memory of a dear friend of mine. If you have any information on who painted the mural { would
be happy to contact the person-after we receive permission to proceed with our improvements.

I'm looking forward to hearing from you on July 16. Please let me know this has been received and if you have any
questions.

Thank you

Sincerely

Nadine Van Lieshout
9204503981

Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when opening
attachments or clicking links.



Paula Vandehey

From: nadine van lieshout <njvl728@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 £:54 AM

To: Paula Vandehey

Subject: Pictures for MM and mural

Pictures didn’t attach to email
Nadine

Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when opening
attachments or clicking links.




